
CALLING ALL FACILITIES UNIT LEADERS ! 
 
 
 
If you are a qualified and Red Carded Facilities Unit Leader, the U.S. Forest Service 
Contracting Unit at the National Interagency Fire Center needs your e-mail address. 
 
Please provide the following information: (especially if you think that we already have it) 
 
 
   Full Name 
   E-mail Address 

Phone Number 
 
 
Send the above information to Chris Kirk at   ckirk@fs.fed.us 
 
or by fax to  (208) 387-5384,  Attn: Chris Kirk 
 
 
 

THANK YOU ! 


